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January 3, 2023 
 
Daniel Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301 
 
Re:  Docket No. DE 22-031 
 Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy 
 Petition for Recovery of Storm Expenses 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 

Pursuant to the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission’s (“Commission”) 
November 22, 2022 procedural order, the Department of Energy (“DOE”) filed its technical 
statement in the above-referenced proceeding on December 20, 2022.  Public Service Company of 
New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy (“Eversource” or the “Company”) has reviewed DOE’s 
technical statement and concurs with DOE’s statement that no additional process is necessary in 
this proceeding.  As stated in DOE’s filing letter and technical statement, Eversource does not 
object to DOE’s recommendation to remove $24,262 from the total costs reported by the Company 
consistent with the DOE Audit Division’s Final Audit Report.  The Company supports DOE’s 
recommendation that the Company be authorized to recover $45,337,135, including carrying costs 
as of March 31, 2022. 
 

This letter is submitted pursuant to the procedural schedule set forth in the Commission’s 
November 22, 2022 procedural order.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 
me.  Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
        

 
     Jessica Buno Ralston  

 
 
cc: Service List, DE 22-031 
 
 


	Jessica Buno Ralston

